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SUBJECT: Request for Co-Sponsorship: Electronic filing of campaign

finance reports

In the near future, | will be introducing legislation which would require that all candidates for office and
political action committees (PACs) in Pennsylvania utilize the Department of State’s online filing system to
electronically file campaign finance reports. Senator Patrick Browne will be introduction companion
legislation in the Senate.

Papering filing of campaign finance reports is outdated, costly, and inefficient. Requiring all filings to be
electronically filed would greatly improve government transparency and accountability while at the same
time reducing expenses for the state. According to the Department of State, a third of all campaign finance
reports are already filed electronically. If the other two-thirds of candidates and PAC's were to begin filing
electronically the existing online system would be able to handle it with no additional cost.

Most importantly, this system will greatly hasten the process of disclosure to keep up with political and
legislative developments in the state. Due to lack of funding, all reports that have not been filed
electronically as of late 2010 have not been transferred from paper to the online database that is available
to the public. Because of this, Commonwealth citizens and public watchdog groups are unable to efficiently
gain access to these public documents. Instead, if a member of the public wants to see a recent campaign
finance report, they must travel to Harrisburg, or they would have to pay for copies of the report to be sent
by mail or e-mail.

There are currently 32 states that require electronic filing. Pennsylvania must not be left behind in the era
of increased public transparency online. We have the technology to give our citizens the transparent
government they deserve while saving the tax payers money.

Please contact my legislative assistant, Anne Foreman, at aforeman @pahouse.net , so that she can add
your name to the list of cosponsors.

@) PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



